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Ukrainian scholars at risk - information from the
Association of German Art Historians

Association of German Art Historians, Bonn

Verband Deutscher Kunsthistoriker e.V.

German funding programmes for scholars at risk and a list of institutional contacts

The Association of German Art Historians stands in solidarity with the people in Ukraine who are
suffering from the war. Our thoughts are with our colleagues living and working in Ukraine. In view
of the current situation, we are compiling information and a list of contacts for scholars at risk. As
it is usually necessary to have contact with a German university in order to apply for support, we
provide a list of institutes of art history that are prepared to host scholars at risk as academic
g u e s t s .  T h i s  l i s t  i s  u p d a t e d  o n  a n  o n g o i n g  b a s i s ,  i t  i s  a v a i l a b l e  a t
https://kunsthistor iker.org/meldungen/scholars-at-r isk/.
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